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7th December 2023 
Soups: Sampling and Cooking 

 
Dear Parent/Carers of Class 6,  
 
Next week we will be doing some food tasting and some cooking as part of our ‘From 
Garden to Table’ DT unit. The children will be sampling some soups already on the market 
and rating them on their appearance, aroma, taste and texture. They will then use this 
research to create their own soup recipes to cook. These will be predominantly carrot 
based. 
 
Please let me know by 9am on Monday, 11th December if for any reason, you would not like 
your child to sample the soups. 
  
Yours sincerely, 
 

L. Brett 

 
Miss Brett 
Class 6 Teacher  
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